
      

Welcome to the Reception Autumn Newsletter. Thank you to all the parents/carers for welcoming us into your home for a home 

visit, it was great to see the children in their own environment which has enabled a smooth and successful transition.  

The Reception team have enjoyed welcoming the children into Emerald and Sapphire class. The children have settled in really well 

and have participated in lots of different learning opportunities. Here are pictures of the team:    

 

Things to Remember 
 

Reading  
Please make sure to read with your child 
daily. Your child will be given a wordless 
text for you to look through with them. 
When they receive their first Rhino Reader 
book, please ensure they read to you to 
allow them to develop their reading skills. 
They will also choose a reading for 
pleasure picture book from the class 
library which they will change daily. Make 
sure to record reads in their reading 
record. We collect reading records in on a 
Monday and award regular STARS Points 
for reading. 
 

Book Bag & Water Bottle 
Please make sure your child brings their 
book bag and filled and named water 
bottle to school every day. 
 

PE 
PE will take place every Wednesday. The 
children will need to keep their PE kits at 
school as they will get changed here. 
 
Outdoor Clothing 
As the weather is unpredictable, please 
ensure your child has a coat with them 
each day. Your child will also need 
waterproof trousers, a jacket and 
wellington boots as we enjoy the outdoors 
in all weathers!  
 Please ensure all of your child’s personal    
         belongings are clearly named.   
 
 

Other Messages 

 

Reception Curriculum Evening – Thursday 14th September @ 6.15pm 

Please join us for our Early Years Curriculum Evening where we will give you an 

overview about the year ahead. There will be an opportunity for you to see some of 

the resources. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the curriculum, please email the school office by 

Monday 11th September. We will aim to cover the questions during this meeting. The 

presentation will be available on our website for anyone unable to attend the 

meeting. 

 

Outdoor Environment 

Each morning, the outdoor environment will be set up ready for the days learning. 

We would be grateful if you could remind your child to wait until the school day has 

begun to use these resources. 

 

Donation Station 

Please donate your unwanted recycling such as cereal boxes, toilet/kitchen roll tubes, 

bottle top lids, yoghurt pots, corks, jars, etc., for the children to create with. Please 

pop them in the Donation Station outside of Emerald Class! We always welcome 

donations of anything odd and obscure, but if you are unsure, please speak to a 

member of the team if you have any questions about potential donations.  
 

Milk 

If your child would like to have a daily milk carton, please enquire at 

www.coolmilk.com.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and speak to a member of 

the team and we will do our best to help in any way we can. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Reception Team 

 

Take a look at 

some 

recommended 

reads! 

http://www.coolmilk.com/

